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Due to the global COVID-19 pandemic, the Board of Education has decided that all 
students must wear masks or other face coverings while they are at school or participating 
in school activities when the risk dial reaches yellow, with certain activity-based 
exceptions, unless their parents object to their student being required to wear a mask or 
other face covering. 

If you have no objection to your student wearing a mask while at school and related 
activities, you do not need to do anything. 

If you object to your student wearing a mask in order to reduce the risk of your student 
transmitting or contracting COVID-19, you must sign and return this opt-out form no later 
than August 22, 2020.  Students without face masks may be socially distanced to a 
greater degree than those students wearing masks. 

************************  

I do NOT wish my student to wear a mask while at school.   
  
  

  
_________________________ ____________________________ 
Student Name 
  
  

Parent/Guardian Printed Name  

_________________________ __________________________  
Parent/Guardian signature Date   

 

Junior-Senior 
High School 

402-336-1544 
402-336-2812 

 
Elementary 

School 
402-336-1400 

 
High School 

Guidance 
Counselor 

402-336-2667 
 

Activities 
Director 
Phone 

402-336-1415 
402-336-1105 fax 


